#### **AdaptNSW**



# Get the facts. Take action. Create a resilient future.

March 2024



## AdaptNSW. Helping NSW adapt to climate change

Hello there,

Welcome to the first AdaptNSW newsletter for 2024. We are delighted to be sharing the latest news and updates on climate change adaptation across NSW.

December 2023 saw the successful delivery of the 9th AdaptNSW Forum. A live event held at UTS Aerial in Sydney. We hosted over 100 presenters across the 2 days where we covered key topics about 'navigating uncertainty together'.

We're pleased to announce that recordings are now available for all the sessions, so if you couldn't make the forum, or there were sessions you reluctantly missed, we have you covered.

We've also created a few key articles to provide further insight and analysis on some of the key sessions. We hope you enjoy!

Experience the AdaptNSW 2023 Forum content

#### **AdaptNSW 2023 Forum in Focus**



#### Navigating the brave new world of climate disclosure

Do climate disclosures have the power to drive systems change? Our panel discuss their experiences of the realm of climate-related financial disclosures in a holistic exploration of this crucial topic. Read more...

#### How do climate professionals maintain their mental health and resilience?

As climate professionals, we have a unique understanding of climate change which can impact our mental health and be challenging to navigate. Chloe Watfern from the Black Dog Institute explores the psychological terrain of ongoing climate engagement. Read more...





#### Our future: youth perspectives

We know that our youth are at the forefront of the climate crisis. This presentation amplifies their voices and discusses how we can integrate and harness their unique engagement methods to reshape the climate narrative. Read more...



### NSW councils see a sharp rise in climate impact and action, survey finds

Almost 95% of councils that took part in the 2023 Climate Change Action Survey are feeling the impacts of climate change. This is an increase from 82% in 2018 and 59% in 2015. Read more...

## The results from our Local Government 2023 Climate Change Survey are in!

We invite you to attend our webinar on **Tuesday 26 March**, **10:30 to 12:00pm** (AEDT) to learn more about our survey findings and recommendations. Don't miss the opportunity to engage with your Council peers, hear about their challenges and find ways to collaborate in our collective climate action journey.



Register now to discover our survey results

Our mailing address is: Locked Bag 5022 Parramatta 2124

We sent you this email as a customer of the <u>Office of Energy and Climate Change</u>. If this email was sent to you in error, you can unsubscribe below.

Take a look at our <u>privacy policy</u>

<u>Preferences</u> | <u>Unsubscribe</u>